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Please support HB 3166.  

Today, homeowners and building owners are often at a loss for learning about all the 

incentives for electrification. We must make it easier for them and this bill 

accomplishes that. I am the executive director of 350 Deschutes which represents 

about 2000 stakeholders in Central Oregon. We note that our rural communities often 

need assistance with learning about electrification resources, and although there are 

many nonprofits that help, the information still falls through the cracks. A one stop 

shop would address this.  

Oregon's goals for emission reduction inherent in nearly all agency rules, will also 

benefit.  

Thank you for the opportunity to testify and to our representatives that have brought 

this bill forward.  


